6-3 Fr. M.

## MEMORANDUM

RECEIVED

MAY 24 1985

TO:

Father Banks

FROM:

Father McCormack

SUBJECT:

FATHER SHANLEY

DATE:

May 24, 1985

VICAR FOR ADMINISTRATION

MCOMMON

OFFICE OF

EXHIBIT NO. 16

Attached to this Memo is a letter from Mrs. Wilma Higgs and my response to her. As of yet, I have not contacted Father Shanley and wonder whether it should be me or his local Vicar. If it is to be me, I would like to discuss with you the areas and approach for discussion with him.

JBMc/mf

I'd just send Paul the letter, with name and address servered, and all his comments.